
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter February 2018 
 
 

 

 
Est.1993 

Meetings: First Tuesday of the Month 
Lunch: Gold coin donation 

Convenors: Shirley Glance & Peter Willcocks  
Pixel Mixer: TBA 

December 2017 End of Year Celebration 
 
Next Meeting: Hampton Community Centre 
          14 Willis Street, Hampton 
    Tuesday 6 February 2018 
   12.30 – 2.30 pm 
 

Help from the web www.polioaustralia.org.au/ www.poliohealth.org.au/ 
 www.poliotoday.org/ www.postpoliovictoria.com/ www.post-polio.org/ 
Polio Update 8

th
 November 2017 

www.polioeradication.org/dataandmonitoring/poliothisweek.aspx 
W.H.O. recorded 13 cases of Polio WPV for 2017 (28 for the same period 2016) 
In 2016 there were a total of 37 notifications for WPV (wild polio virus). 

Bentleigh Sunday Market (Rotary Club of Bentleigh / Moorabbin Central) 

Sundays 7am - 12noon (Opposite Coles supermarket near the Bentleigh Railway Station) 

More than 40,000 
Australians survived 

paralytic polio  
3097 have registered with  

Polio Australia  
(8 November 2017) 

 

Shirley Glance  
0411 660 860 
howshirl6@gmail.com 
Peter Willcocks  
0431 117 950 
pgwillcocks@gmail.com 

Dept. of Human 
Services Community 

Grant Recipient 

 

The end of year celebration was a great success over 
20 people in attendance.  Thank you to Fran Henke 
for making the journey form Hastings and for being 
the official photographer on the day. 
 
Lachlan Wilde had everyone on the edge of their 
seats (photo Fran Henke) 

.  

Thank you to Kate Ashmor – Chair of the Caulfield 
Park CommunityBank Branch Bendigo Bank for 
attending our end of year celebration and presenting 
the group with a BIG cheque for $1,000.  Kate and 
her staff at the Caufield Branch have been most 
supportive of our group over the years.  Kate also 
announed that there is another cheque on the way!   
(photo Fran Henke) 

 
 

Well here we are and its 2018 and our first 
meeting is upon us. 
Happy New Year to everyone and hope that you 
have been traveling well since our last newsletter 
in November 2017. 
This first meeting is a social one where we have 
time to catch up with each other and put some 
plans in place for the coming year. 
We are a vibrant group that was established in 
1993,  and I believe that we should be so  happy 
that we are still going strong.  Please come along 
and be part of the planning for the group.  Your 
input and comments are most appreciated and 
valued, it is your ideas that make things happen. 
If you are unable to attend, please let me know 
your thoughts or any ideas that you would like to 
implement for 2108. You can call me on 0411 660 
860 or email: howshirl6@gmail.com   
Shirley 

 

http://www.post-polio.org/
mailto:howshirl6@gmail.com

